
Dear Students,

Termination of WeChat Pay Bill Payment Platform
with effect from 1 November 2021

Following our earlier e-Announcement dated 19 July 2021, please be reminded that
the WeChat Pay bill payment platform will be terminated with effect from
1 November 2021.

International students who make cross-border payments (including China) to the
University may select alternative payment methods, including Flywire, bank draft or
telegraphic transfer. For more details about these cross-border payment options,
please click here.

For students’ information, the University had recently launched Flywire payment
platform on 2 August 2021. With Flywire, students can pay the exact billing amount
in HKD to the University while settling such payment in their home currency
through various payment options, such as ebanking, Visa Card, MasterCard,
UnionPay, American Express, Alipay and PayPal.  For more information about
Flywire, please refer to (i) Flywire Payer Guide (click here); and (ii) Introductory
Video for Flywire (click here).

If you have any questions on the above, please feel free to contact the Finance
Office hotline at 3411-2266 or fostudent@hkbu.edu.hk.

Finance Office

https://fohome.hkbu.edu.hk/210730_FO%20FAQ%20Payment%20method%20(ENG)_Oversea.pdf
https://fohome.hkbu.edu.hk/fw/HKBU_Payer%20Guide%20(ENG).pdf
https://vimeo.com/432625880
mailto:fostudent@hkbu.edu.hk
https://fohome.hkbu.edu.hk/for-students/information/student-financial-matters/payment-methods.html#accordion-b733020e8b-item-0fac9a347a
https://fohome.hkbu.edu.hk/content/dam/fo-assets/document/public/introductory-video-payer-guide/HKBU_Payer%20Guide%20(ENG).pdf

